
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, FORT WORTH DISTRICT 

P.O. BOX 17300 
FORT WORTH, TX 76102-0300 

July 10, 2019 

Public Notice 

River Road Aquatic Ecosystem Restoration Feasibility Study Public Scoping 
Meeting 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Fort Worth District (USAGE), hereby informs the 
public of the public scoping meeting to be held for the River Road Aquatic Ecosystem 
Restoration (ER) Feasibility Study, San Antonio, Texas. 

The ER feasibility study will develop and analyze ecosystem restoration alternatives, 
including the No Action Alternative, to restore degraded ecological structure and 
function to aquatic and riparian habitat on the River Road reach of the San Antonio 
River between East Mulberry Avenue and US 281. 

A public scoping meeting will be held at 6 p.m. on August 13, 2019 at Lion's Field 
Adult and Senior Center, 2809 Broadway Street, San Antonio, TX 78209. General 
information about the ER feasibility study and its process will be available for review. 
There will be an opportunity to ask questions and provide written comments about the 
project. USAGE staff will be on site to answer any questions and/or address concerns 
about the project. 

A 30-day public comment period begins Tuesday, August 13, 2019 and ends 
September 12, 2019. Comments may be submitted at the public meeting, mailed to 
Justyss Watson, Biologist, Environmental Branch, Regional Planning and 
Environmental Center, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, 819 Taylor Street, 
P.O. Box 17300, Room 3A12, Fort Worth, TX 76102-0300, or emailed to 
RiverRoadER@usace.army.mil. 

Sincerely, 

Angela M. Lane 
Acting Chief, Environmental Branch 
Regional Planning and Environmental Center 




